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Dear Parents/Guardians:

Your child’s school is partnering in the BackPack Program with Feeding South Dakota. Through this program,
children up to 18 years old may receive a bag of nutritious, easy-to-prepare foods during weekends and
holidays when school is not in session. BackPack bags are available September-May.

If you would like your child to receive a BackPack bag, please complete the following, for each of your children
at this school, and return it to the school;

Name of Child Grade Teacher

Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Feeding South Dakota also offers mobile food distributions in communities across the state. If your family, or
someone you know, needs food assistance you are welcome to visit any of these sites once each month to
receive a variety of fresh and frozen produce, dairy, meat, bread and other non-perishable food items.

To find a full listing visit https://www.feedingsouthdakota.org/mobile or contact The HelpLine Center by
calling 2-1-1.

Questions? Contact Feeding South Dakota at 605-335-0364 or info@feedingsouthdakota.org

Feeding South Dakota is an equal opportunity provider.



